
 
 
 
 

                                     
 

 

COMPANHIA DE SANEAMENTO DO PARANÁ 

CVM REGISTRY No. 01862-7         CNPJ No. 76.484.013/0001-45 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

                           
Companhia de Saneamento do Paraná (“Sanepar”), (“Company”), in 
compliance with the provisions of CVM instructions, hereby advises its 
shareholders, investors and the market at large that the Paraná Regulatory Agency 
for Delegated Public Services (“AGEPAR”) opened the Public Consultation No. 
007/2022, as of 10/18/2022, submitting some Technical Notes referring to the 2nd 
phase of the 2nd Periodic Tariff Review (2nd RTP). This Public Consultation will 
address the following topics: Efficient Operating Costs, Irrecoverable Income, 
Market Projections, Other Income and Investment Plan Evaluation. 

Anyone interested in submitting criticisms, suggestions and contributions regarding 
the Technical Notes above may collaborate until November 18, 2022, at 
https://www.agepar.pr.gov.br/Pagina/Consultas-Publicas (Portuguese only). 

The Company will keep the market informed about the progress of this topic. 

                           

Curitiba, October 18th, 2022. 

 

  

Abel Demetrio 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This is a free translation for informative purposes only, without any legal validity. The original text in Portuguese is the only 

legal version and must be consulted in order to elucidate any doubts or conflicts. 
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